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19th June 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 
To celebrate the hard working and positive learning approach demonstrated by our Year 6 
children, we have arranged a visit to ‘Outburst’ Millford Trading Estate Tollgate Rd, Salisbury SP1 
2JG http://outburstsalisbury.co.uk/ on Thursday 18th July at 10.30am. The children will be ten-pin 
bowling, followed by a choice of a hot lunch.  
 
The cost of the trip is £12.99 per child. Please speak to Mrs Priestley if you think you will have 
difficulty covering the cost of this trip, and the school will fund your child.  We want every child to 
be able to attend the celebration. 
 
Mrs Clarke and Mrs Leatham will be transporting the children in their cars, we will be leaving 
school at 10.00am and returning to school around 1.30pm, so pick-up will be at the end of the day 
from school at the normal time.  
 
Please complete the online form to provide your parental consent. 
https://forms.office.com/e/pxMjyHskQN.  
 
Please pay for this trip using your School Money account, by debit or credit card by Monday 8th 
July 2024. 
 
 
Kind regards  
 

DCLARKE 

Mrs Clarke 
Class Teacher 
  

 
 
 

                                                                                                                        

 

Head Teacher: Miss S Priestley  
email: head @newtontony.wilts.sch.uk 
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